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FDA Releases Report to Congress Regarding CBD

 

Yesterday, the FDA belatedly released a report in its progress towards CBD enforcement, as required by
Congress.

Although the report repeats the FDA's concerns regarding CBD safety, and fails to offer a useful timeline for a
reasonable regulatory pathway for the CBD market, it also affirms a desire for a nuanced "risk-based" approach
to CBD enforcement.

Read the full article for a review of the report and insights on what CBD businesses need to know.
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